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June 15, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Mike Langston 
Langston Concrete, Inc. 
902 South Union Street 
P.O. Box 279 
Florence, CO  81226 
 
 
Re: Florence Sand & Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-1992-051, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-2 
 
Dear Mr. Langston: 
 
On June 15, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application submitted 
to the Division on May 28, 2020, addressing the following: 
 
 Allow for the import of clean earthen fill material from an offsite construction project 
 
The terms of the Technical Revision No. 2 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1992-051.  
All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1992-051 remain in full force and effect. 
 
The DRMS has reviewed the change associated with TR-02 for impacts to the financial warranty and has determined that 
this change does not require an increase to the current reclamation liability. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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